
Chairman and Committee Members, 

I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 2317. 

Townships should have the authority to control their own 

zoning, ensuring that decisions about land use are made at the 

local level by those directly impacted. 

Landowners and residents deserve the opportunity to be 

involved in shaping the future of their communities. SB 2317 

empowers townships to make zoning decisions that best reflect 

the needs and values of their residents. 

I respectfully urge your support for this important bill. Thank 

you for your time and consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Debra Wald 

Edgeley ND 

District 28 
 


